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Massachusetts Water Works Association, Inc.
Policy for MassDEP Staff Attendance at Membership Meeting
(Adopted by the Board of Directors, September 18, 2012)

In an effort to foster more interaction between water suppliers and regulators, the Massachusetts
Water Works Association Board of Directors voted to extend two complimentary registrations to
MassDEP staff to attend our January, March and October Membership Meetings. The Board would
prefer if these registrations were afforded to different staff in different regions at each meeting so that
a greater number of staff get to take advantage of this opportunity.



